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Senator Bill Larkin (R-C, Cornwall-on-Hudson) today announced today announced

constituents can assist the victims of Hurricane Katrina in Alabama, Louisiana and

Mississippi by making cash donations to voluntary relief organizations.

"After September 11, 2001, the entire country came to us in our time of need," said Senator

Larkin. New Yorkers know all too well how important it is to pull together when tragedy

strikes. I know that residents of the Hudson Valley will respond with their thoughts and

prayers as well as their gernerosity. The best way for us to help is by making donations to

the many organizations who already have relief efforts underway to help the thousands of

people devastated by Hurricane Katrina."

According to the federal government, cash donations are the most helpful to victims of

Hurricane Katrina in Gulf Coast states because it allows volunteer agencies to issue cash

vouchers to victims so they can meet their needs. In addition, cash donations allow agencies

to avoid the labor intensive need to store, sort, pack and distribute donated goods, as well as

the high costs of shipping donated goods by air or sea.

Donations can be made to the following:



American Red Cross

1-800-HELP NOW (435-7669) English,

1-800-257-7575 Spanish;

Operation Blessing

: 1-800-436-6348

America’s Second Harvest: 1-800-344-8070

If anyone you would like additional information on how you can help, visit the Federal

Emergency Management Agency’s website: www.fema.gov.

http://www.secondharvest.org/

